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 Security Cameras for THS, TMS, Fillmore, and Church Street Schools 

 

 

    Mrs. Diana Ezell/Mrs. Julie Hinds 

    and Mr. T. J. Higgins 

    

  

 

Deputy Superintendent Diana Ezell, Mrs. Julie Hinds and Mr. T. J. Higgins request 
permission to present a proposal for consideration to add to the existing security 
cameras and associated infrastructure for campuses in the Tupelo Public School 
District.  This presentation will focus on Tupelo High School.   
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